Carrie Mathena

Missionary to the Children of

Grenada, West Indies

September/October 2016

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters,

"That I may know Him, and the power of his resurrection,"
Philippians 3:10a

You might think that the first week of pre-school would be filled with crying children who are not ready to sit in a chair much less learn (we have had some of those children before), but NOT this year! Our six new students arrived excited about pre-school and have been learning ever since. The best part is that three of our new students are siblings of former students, and we have another opportunity to witness to these parents again so that they might come to "know" Christ. Please pray for all our parents and students as we start a new year of pre-school.



Tamara, Shania, Shamiah, Aasia, and Angel



Zamari Chris Armani

On Wednesday nights at church, our new Junior Quiz Masters Class is also getting to "know Him" better through our study of the book of Acts. Our theme verse is "For whatsoever things were written aforetime were written for our learning, that we through patience and comfort of the scriptures might have hope." Romans 15:4 The children learn through the study sheets they fill out and the lesson. Then they answer questions for points which they spend in our "store."

I am so glad learning can be fun and that it can lead children to "know" Christ personally as their Savior, like Zoe (one of our new church children) did recently. Being a teacher here in Grenada is a joy, and I look forward to seeing many more children and their families come to "know him, and the power of his resurrection."

Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada,

Carrie Mathena

3 John 4 678-608-2173

CONTACT INFORMATION

Carrie Mathena Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. Johns, Gouyave P.O. Grenada, West Indies (473) 437 - 0982 grenadaskidz@yahoo.com

MISSION BOARD

World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440